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Tucson Country Club Estates Fire District 

Bi Monthly meeting 

March 18th 2024 

Tucson Country Club  

5pm   
 

Agenda 
 

Meet called to order 

 

Call to the audience 
 

New Business    
 

Ken Ramsden:  

   Contact with Steve Christys office regarding upcoming Fire Board election 

 

 

Old Business 
 

Ken Ramsden:   Completion of the hydrant repair at the Tucson Country Club 

 

 

Dave Nasser:   Completion of our annual review by HBL 

 

Carl Mare’:  Follow up on mailing list to the Fire District residents   

 

 Meeting Adjournment  

 

 


